
 

By email:  

Dear  

@ma111a 
One Kemble Street 

London 

WC2B4TS 

 

http ://www.justiceinspectorates.gov. uk/h mcpsi/ 

25 July 2018 

I write in response to your email dated 11 July where you request: 

"a minimally redacted copy of the documents, including the identity of the organisations -
not names of people - concerned. 

Please also provide me with a copy of the original FOIA request." 

Your original request dated 8 May 2018 asked: 

Please provide a full and unredacted copy of the document referred to in this article, which I could 
not find on your website: 

April 3 2018, 12:01am, The Times 

{ ... ]
The dossier was obtained by the Centre for Criminal Appeals, a charity, under a freedom of 
information request to the Crown Prosecution Service (CPS} Inspectorate and the Inspectorate of 
Constabulary, which collated the unpublished comments when preparing a joint report on disclosure 
of evidence last year. 

The documents you refer to relate to information held in respect of the joint inspection on 
disclosure. This information was released in response to a request made by another party under the 

Freedom of Information Act. As advised by my colleague the response to that party's request and 
the information released can now be found on our website: 
https://www.justiceinspectorates.gov. uk/hmcpsi/about-hmcpsi/tra nspa rency/foi­

releases/year2018/ 

I have treated the first part of your request dated 11 July as a request for an internal review of our 

response to your original request dated 8 May. 






